
Mussey Township 
Regular Meeting 
August 11, 2021 

 

Supervisor Lauwers called the meeting to order at 7:33 p.m. Michael Lauwers (Supervisor), Sheila McDonald (Clerk), Deborah 
Lewis (Treasurer), Bruce Downey (Trustee) and Monica Standel (Trustee) were present.  Five guests were present. 
 

A motion was made by Downey and supported by Lewis to approve the July 14th minutes as presented.  Unanimous vote.  
Motion approved. 
 
Russ Blumke and Chris Randolph were present with questions regarding electrical permit at 15890 Bryce Road.  Once a 
building permit is applied for a house, then he can apply for an electrical permit. 
 
Stephen Barney was present to inquire about a zoning violation at his residence.  He currently has seven out buildings and 
blight.  The blight is being cleaned up on a continuous basis.  He plans on cleaning up everything when moving out of the 
residence. 
 
Zoning Enforcer’s Report: Report submitted.   
 
Building Department:  Report submitted.   
 

Capac Youth Sports Committee:  The walking path has been replaced in the northeast section.  
 

Cemetery Board: NA 
 
Clerk’s Report:  A motion was made by Standel and supported by Downey to pay the August bills as presented (General fund 
Ck #96535-96560 with the addition of S & F Construction $3294, Fire Fund Ck# 8928-8939 with the addition of J & J Auto 
$58.82, Fire CATT $1961.60, and Kye’s Extreme $240, Bond Ck#2583-2586)  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.   
 
Fire Department Report: Submitted. 
 
Planning Commission Report:  Minutes submitted.  A motion was made by Lauwers and supported by Downey to reappoint 
Bill Schultz for a 3 year planning commission term.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.  
 
Treasurers Report:  A motion was made by Downey and supported by Standel to approve the July Treasurer’s report as 
presented. Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.    
 
A motion was made by Downey and supported by Standel to make Mel McNutt, building inspector, a township employee 
starting Septemer 1, 2021.  Unanimous vote. Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Downey and supported by McDonald to adjourn the meeting at 9:30 p.m.  Unanimous vote.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Submitted by  
Sheila McDonald, Clerk 


